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From: carol griffiths
Sent: 15 January 2023 12:22
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Planning

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

Hello this is my second attempt to contact .  
 
The planning opposite my Pub will have a massive impact . This will totally change my business .  
 
People travel from all over because I am the pub surrounded by countryside I will now be the pub opposite a 
housing estate .  
 
I have a successful business and I believe many will be put off by the fact The New Inn will no longer be 
surrounded by fields.   
 
My regular customers may well ho elsewhere and no guarantee new people will use the pub .  
 
More cars will make an already congested area even busier  
 
Schools are full and as I have children this also concerns me.  
 
Doctors are a problem already and no space .  
 
Flood water is a massive concern too as fields flood where will that water go now ?  
 
I took this pub on because of its location you will be changing that for myself and all my customers . 
 
Pubs have it hard enough I have worked so hard yo build my pub to wear it is I do not want it spoilt by 
building work and then modern ugly houses over looking my beautiful business.  
 
We are a unique pub and you will be taking that away by putting houses opposite .  
 
The road will be busier . I am against this in every way  
 
Thank you for reading  
 
Carol Griffiths  
 

 
 

 
 
 


